
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

28th November 2023  

 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

AMENDMENTS TO HARNESS RACING NEW ZEALAND REGULATIONS  
 

SAFETY NUMBER FOR APPROVED TRACKS – RIVERTON RACECOURSE 

 

On 16th November 2023, the HRNZ Special Committee considered and approved amendments to the 

distances and safety limits for standing and mobile starts for Riverton Racecourse (grass). 

 

These amendments follow an inspection by HRNZ Track Manager, John Denton, in consultation with club 

officials, in preparation for the club’s meeting in late January 2024. 

 

The following are the approved distances and safety limits for the Riverton Racecourse (grass). 

  

Approved start points:  

1940 metres for mobile starts, 2000 and 2800 metres for standing starts 

  

Safety Limits for Standing Starts:  

Front line 8, Second row 6, Overall limit 16 

  

Safety Limits for Mobile Starts:  

Front line 8, Second row 6 

 

The track is 1740 metres, with an approximate home straight of 400 metres.  

 

These amendments are effective immediately.  

 

The full amended Safety Number for Approved Tracks Regulation will be available on our website 

from 1st December 2023. 

 

Dated this 28th day of November 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mauro Barsi  

Chief Operating Officer 


